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From: Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
To: marla bastien knight
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS); Hepner, Lee (BOS)
Subject: Re: Laundromat Stabilization Legislation
Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 8:22:26 PM

Thanks for your support of this legislation!
Aaron 

From: marla bastien knight <marlabastienknight@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 8:10:48 PM
To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Laundromat Stabilization Legislation
 

 

Dear Supervisors:

I was shocked to learn of the loss of so many laundromats in our city. Those of us who live in
apartments which have no hookups for a washer/dryer either in our individual units or
communally rely on laundromats for the basic human need for  clean clothes, linens etc.
Laundromats are part of the infrastructure for urban
residents who live in multiunit buildings. Please support Supervisor Peskin’s legislation!

Respectfully yours,
Marla Knight
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